## **Franklin Township Residents:**

- 1. Due to the Coronavirus Pandemic in order to ensure the safety of our residents and staff, the regular monthly meeting of the Franklin Township Board of Supervisors scheduled for March 24, 2020 has been cancelled until further notice.
- 2. As of March 23, 2020, in order to ensure the safety of our customers and staff, The Franklin Township Board of Supervisors have decided to suspend all walk-ins for Zoning until further notice. Please contact the Zoning Officer if you should have any questions please send emails to franklintwpzoning@gmail.com
- 3. Please be advised due to the Coronavirus Pandemic the Phifer's Ice Dam Park will be closed to the public until further notice!
- 4. Please Note Garbage Collection for all Franklin Township Residents will still be collected, your garbage collection day will remain the same unless there is a Holiday Schedule change. Please refer to your garbage bill for the Holiday changes!

Please check this thread frequently as it will be updated as the COVID-19 Situation progresses.